
Dear Club Secretary/ Contact,

Berwick Harriers are organising the second Rod’s Run 10k 
multi-terrain race, following last year’s charity walk and run.

The date of this year’s event will be Sunday, October 16th and 
will start from Spittal  Point Car Park at 12 noon.

Registration for Rod’s Run will be at Spittal Bowling Club, 
Sea Road, Spittal, Berwick-upon-Tweed. TD15 1RN 
between 10-15am and 11-45am.  The race entry is limited 
to 200 and entry is only on the day.

The entry fee is £10 for UKA affiliated runners and £12 for 
non-affiliated runners.  There will be medals for all 
finishers and also trophies for first male and first female 
finishers.

Berwick Harriers  will donate £2 from each entry + the 
proceeds from the earlier charity walk to a cancer 
research.

For more information please contact Peter or Jeanette on 
01289 305988, or Dave on 07739 091324.

Yours sincerely,

Dave Stewart.


